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Beginning the Learning Journey!! 
 

We have had another busy week in 

Chestnut Class! We are making good 

progress with ‘Little Wandle’ phonics and 

after the half term break I will use the 

assessment tool to select reading books 

for the children to take home, according 

to their knowledge.  

 

Our learning this week: 

 

•  In maths the children have been 

comparing mass and using the 

scales to weigh amounts. They have 

connected multilink blocks to 

measure lengths. 

• We finished our self portraits and 

have displayed them in the 

classroom. 

• The children cooked ‘Cheesy Feet’ 

with Mrs Mount, apparently the 

smell was delicious! 

• We have been talking about the 

human body and the children 

sketched a skeleton!  

 

 
 

 

 
 

Focus on Learning 

 
After the half term break we 

shall be learning about Guy 

Fawkes and making rockets in 

the creation station!  

Information for Families 

 
Quick reminders: 

 

Half Term is on Monday 23rd – Friday 

27th, then we have an inset day for 

staff on Monday 30th October. All 

children will return to school on 

Tuesday 31st October.  

 

Individual school photos will be on 

Wednesday 8th November.  

 

 

Have a wonderful half term break! 
 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount 

 


